
Upcoming Events

Principal’s Message

Cornerstone Families, 

Thank you for participating in parent teacher 

conferences. It’s important for parents and 

teachers to connect in order to support our 

students’ education and well-being. Thank you for 

taking the time to discuss your child’s education!

For communication throughout the year, check to 

ensure your contact information is correct in Final 

Forms. If anything is out of date, please update 

accordingly so we have a reliable way to get in 

touch. Thank you!

November 26 - Leadership Day

November 27-29 - No School - Happy Thanksgiving!

December 3 - 4th grade Patriotic Music Program 6:00-7:00

December 9-12 - Holiday Shoppe

December 17 - Bosco’s Pizza Night

December 19 - 2nd & 3rd Grade Music Program 6:00-7:00    

December 20 - Leader Rally

     Holiday Parties

December 23 - January 3 - No School - Winter Break

Mr. Vizzo & Mrs. Roth 
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For our 4th, 2nd, and 
3rd grade music 
programs, please have 
students at the school 
by 5:45. Concerts will 
start at 6:00. 

Music Program Info

 | l

Per the Health Guidelines in our 
Student Handbook, please do 
not send your student to school 
if the following symptoms were 
present in the last 24 hours: 

● Fever of 100 or higher
● Vomiting (2 or more 

times)
● Diarrhea
● Rash with fever
● Strep throat
● Live lice
● Pink eye

If you are unsure about whether 
or not to send your child to 
school, please contact the 
school health clinic staff with 
any questions you may have. 

Health Guidelines

https://www.facebook.com/Edgewoodmiddleschool567


Outdoor Recess

Cornerstone News

Leadership Day is an exciting 
opportunity for students to show 
families what they have been working 
on in class. We look forward to seeing 
you!
Kindergarten - 12:40 - 1:30
1st Grade - 10:00 - 10:30
2nd Grade - 2:45 - 3:15
3rd Grade - 1:45 - 2:30
4th Grade - 10:30 - 11:30
Mrs. Saunders - 2:00 - 3:00

As a reminder, recess will be outside as long 

as it is not raining and the wind chill is above 

20 degrees. 

This makes it crucial for students to be 

prepared for cold weather with coats, hats, 

and gloves as we progress through the 

winter months. 

If your child is in need of coats, hats, or 

gloves, please let us know. 

PTO
Thank you to Michelle Spreng, our newest Secretary on the PTO Board! 
Sign up for our PTO REMIND for volunteer opportunities and updates. Use 
code @cornerpto to join. Our next meeting will take place December 19th 
in Cornerstone’s Library. 

Leadership Day Panda Express Fundraiser

101 W. Bowman, Wooster, OH 44691  |  (330) 988-1111

The PTO’s Panda Express 
fundraiser will take place December 

3rd from 10:00 AM - 9:30 PM. 
Please see the attached flyer for 

more information! 
English
Spanish

Cacee Payne- President, Sara Norris- Vice-President 
Kaitlynn Arnholt- Treasurer, Michelle Spreng-Secretary

If the school must be closed or the 
opening delayed because of 
inclement weather or other 
conditions, the school will notify the 
following radio and television 
stations: TV channels: CBS, NBC, 
ABC, WUAB, FOX, Radio 
channels: AM stations WTAM 1100 
or WKVX 960. Please avoid calling 
the school or bus garage unless it 
is an emergency. Information 
concerning school closings or 
delays can also be found on the 
school’s web page at 
www.woostercityschools.org 

Emergency Closings and Delays

https://www.remind.com/join/cornerpto
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19IZZWaxBA9iuKRzihryTjHmUH7c6TNd2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1czeTy5Yy1c8q8sYVzKXABUDacGJQ3uW4/view?usp=sharing

